
 
Jeffrey Kaplowitz 
 

10:09 AM (17 
minutes ago) 

  

to Jeffrey, bcc: me 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE (OLSMGC Alan and Johanna McIntosh Charity Golf 
Tournament) 

Gentlemen, tune up your engines. This year the tournament is scheduled for Monday, 
March 17. Yes, we will celebrate Saint Patrick’s Day at the same time. Joining us will be 
President Emeritus Alan McIntosh and his wife Johanna. The tournament and post-
tournament gathering at MadeWest Brewery Company will provide you with the 
opportunity to thank Alan for the decades of service which benefited us all. By attending, 
you will not only have a chance to personally express your gratitude to Alan and Johanna, 
but you will also contribute funds to the OLSMGC College Scholarship program named after 
Alan & Johanna. 

The entry fee for the Charity Golf Tournament is $50 for greens fee and cart and $10 per 
person tournament fee for a total of $60 per player. The format will be a shotgun ABCD 
scramble starting at 7:45 am sharp. Three winning teams will be awarded $40, $30, and 
$20 per person. Immediately after the tournament, we will move to the MadeWest Brewery 
Company at 1744 Donlon Street, Ventura, for fun, raffle, awards presentation, camaraderie, 
and group photo. There will be food truck fare and a variety of beers and non-alcoholic 
beverages available for pay as you go. 

The proceeds from tournament fees, raffle ticket sales and extra generous voluntary 
donations will be used to award two scholarship programs for the year 2025, $2,000 each. 
If you know any Ventura County High School senior playing on his/her golf team, please 
contact Paul Fridrich at the tournament desk or by email at paul@cybercopyusa.com. Paul 
will contact them and send the application for a college scholarship. Our Annual Charity 
Tournament is the primary source of revenue to award two seniors with Alan & Johanna 
McIntosh Scholarships. Your help and financial support will make this hugely important 
charitable event a resounding success.   

OLSMGC members, and those on the waitlist, will be able to sign up for the ABCD Scramble 
beginning February 18th thru March 10th.  Teams will be formed using USGA guidelines and 
the Golf Genius system.  After the member sign-up period, an invitation will be extended to 
Buena Senior Golf Club members to ensure a full turnout.  We look forward to your 
participation. 

2025 Alan McIntosh Tournament Co-Chairs 

Paul Fridrich and Dennis Choquette 

 

"Note from The President" 

OLSMGC Members, 
 

mailto:paul@cybercopyusa.com


I am very pleased to formally announce that we have set the date for the 
2nd Annual Alan McIntosh ABCD Charity Scramble Tournament to be held 

on March 17, 2025 at our home course Olivas Links.  We will have a 
shotgun start with everyone in their carts by 7:45. Additional details are 
included. 

 
Members will need to register and pay in advance $60 ($50 Greens/Cart Fee 
and $10 Tournament Fee) to our Treasurer Del Hanson by: 

    a. Sending a personal check made payable to OLSMGC and addressed to 
Del Hanson, 116 Highland Drive, Oxnard, CA 93035; or,  
    b. Sending funds using Zelle, the online electronic payment 

to delhanson47@gmail.com.   
Note that some member's banks may not utilize Zelle for online banking 
transfers. In that case, you can still use Zelle by downloading the 

application, creating your own account and providing your Debit/Credit card 
info. 
   c. There will be a tournament desk at the pro shop on March 10th where 

you can make your advance payment.   
 
I would also like to ask each member to take a few short minutes to 

complete a quick survey about the upcoming Charity tournament using a 
Google Form tool.  The OLSMGC Board would like to see whether this online 
survey would be feasible to use on occasion to get member's input on Club 

matters of interest.  Simply click on the link below and answer the three 
short questions. 
 

https://forms.gle/PbyGPa1gGPejGwAXA 
 
Thank You, 
Jeffrey 
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